
 

Request for Qualifications 

 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS SEALED PROPOSALS  

FOR LEGAL/TECHNICAL PROFESSIONAL SERVICES RELATING TO THE AMERICAN RESCUE 
PLAN ACT OF 2021 (ARPA) 

 

The Board of Lake County Commissioners requests sealed qualifications from interested and qualified 

organizations to provide professional legal and technical guidance regarding the American Rescue Plan Act of 

2021 (ARPA) funds. ARPA funds will be used to fund the professional consulting services contract. 

 

The contract period for this program will begin on January 1, 2022 and expire on December 31, 2026, with the 

option for renewal for three additional one-year periods contingent upon availability of funds and offeror 

performance.  

 

The RFQ may be obtained beginning November 12, 2021 from the Board of Lake County Commissioners by 

contacting Jason Boyd at (440) 350-2745 or Jason.boyd@lakecountyohio.gov. This Notice and the RFQ are 

available online at https://www.lakecountyohio.gov/commissioners-office/legal-notices-to-bidders/. 

 

Proposal Deadline: All submittals must be received by the Board of Lake County Commissioners on or before 

11:00 a.m. on December 10, 2021. Faxed or emailed responses will not be accepted or considered. All 

proposals must be submitted in a sealed envelope and marked with the offeror’s name and ‘CONFIDENTIAL 

– RFQ Legal/Technical Professional Services Relating to the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021. Envelopes 

which are not sealed will not be accepted.   

 

Proposals should be mailed or hand delivered to: 

 

Board of Lake County Commissioners 

 105 Main Street, Suite A513 

 Painesville, OH 44077 

 Attn: Jason Boyd 

 RE: Legal/Technical Professional Services Relating to the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 RFQ 

 Submission 

 

All inquiries regarding this solicitation should be emailed to jason.boyd@lakecountyohio.gov.  

 

The Board of Lake County Commissioners reserves the right to reject any and/or all qualifications, to waive 

technicalities, to re-advertise, and to proceed in the best interest of the County. 

 

Submittals will reviewed and finalist interviewed in accordance with Federal procurement standards. 

 

Published in the News-Herald: November 10, 2021 

Posted on the State and County websites 


